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Please be advised Rebel Ag Aviation have been contracted by your neighbours to conduct aerial spraying operations on their property. 

Rebel Ag Aviation prides itself on delivering a professional spraying application to achieve client's outcomes whilst taking into consideration the effects on all neighbours and the environment. We wish to have a long-term business relationship with your neighbour and appreciate this includes being aware of your concerns as well.  Your neighbour should contact you before each spraying operation and notify you what they are spraying and where. This provides you the opportunity to notify them of crops, animals, or staff etc that may be affected by the spray operation. This enables them to modify their spray plans to avoid these hazards.  

There are ways Rebel Ag Aviation avoids spray drift hazards:  
1. Wind Direction  
2. Distance
3. Droplet Size
4. Water Rate
5. Knowledge of surrounding susceptible crops
6. Communication

If you have any concerns in the first instance, please contact your neighbour to advise and he will be sure to communicate this with us. 

Staff at Rebel Ag Aviation are happy to discuss any concerns you may have, contact us on 02 6888 7101. 
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